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AUSTIN WATER 
Utility Development Services Division 

625 East 10th Street, Suite 715 
Austin, Texas 78701 

Austin 
WATER 

Cioarly Reld:)W  

September 22, 2017 

Public Utility Commission 
1701 Congress Ave., Suite 8-100 
Austin, TX 78701 

RE: Docket No. 47229 CCN Transfer Response to Comments 
To Whom It May Concern: 

This response is provided for comments received from Patricia Garcia. Attached is the latest TCEQ 
inspection report. Austin Water does not have any letters approving construction of facilities to serve the 
requested area. The area is currently undeveloped and no customers are in the requested area. 

If additional information is required or should you have any questions, please notify me by email at 
alberto.ramirez@austintexas.gov  or by phone at 512-972-0211. 

Sincerely, 

Alberto Ramirez 
Engineering Associate 
Austin Water 
City of Austin 



COPY 
liran %N. Shaw, Ph D., P.E , Chairman 

TO} Baker, Commissioner 

Jon Ntermann, Comnussioner 

Richard A. 111de, P.E., Evecutive Director 

TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

Protecting Texas by Rechicmg and Preventing Pollution 

July 7, 2017 

Mr. Greg Meszaros, Director 
Austin Water 
City of Austin 
Post Office Box 1088 
Austin, Texas 78767 

Re: 	Comprehensive Compliance Investigation at: 
City of Austin Water System 
625 East loth Street, Austin, Travis County 
TCEQ Public Water Supply 2270001, RN101220085 

Dear Mr. Meszaros: 

On May 16 and 18, 2017, Lawrence King and Lauren Parrish of the Texas Commission on 
Environmental Quality (TCEQ) Austin Region Office conducted an investigation of the above-
referenced facilities to evaluate compliance with applicable requirements for public water 
systems. No violations are being alleged as a result of the investigation. However, please review 
the attached additional issue. Austin Water continues to merit recognition as a "Superior" water 
system. 

The TCEQ appreciates your assistance in this matter and your continued efforts to ensure the 
protection of the public health. Should you have a question, please feel free to contact Mr. King 
in the Austin Region Office at (512) 339-2929. 

Sincerely, 

Shawn Stewart 
Water Section Manager 
Austin Region Office 

SS/lok 

cc: 	Mr. Charlie Maddox, Water Regulatory Manager, Austin Water 
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CITY OF AUSTIN WATER & WAŠTEWATER 

, TRAVIS COUNTY, 

Additional ID(s): 2270001 

Investigation # 
1414241 

Investigation uate: 05/16/2017 

No Violations Associated to this inveštigation 

ADDITIONAL ISSUEp 
Description 
item 1 

Additional Comments 
During the inspection of the water system facilities 
at the Albert R. Davis Plant, it was observed that 
the surface coating on the high-service discharge 
pipes had deteriorated allowing corrosion to form in 
a number of places. 

Summary of investigation Findings 	 Page i of 1 
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